
 

BACK TO SCHOOL

 
Welcome back to school! Hynes-UNO is bustling with both 

Kindergartners and First Graders and we could not be more excited to 

have the students back on campus. Teachers and students have been 

working hard all quarter to make this year the best year yet; it’s hard to 

believe the first quarter is coming to a close and we are celebrating Fall 

Break. We are so thankful for the continued support as we navigate this 

unprecedented time. With your help, we truly can make this the best 

school year ever!  #TheAdventureContinues 

 


